


This meeting will be an opportunity to explain the process that you and your
child(ren) will be involved in as he / she prepares for the celebration of the
Sacraments of Reconciliation and First Communion.  It is absolutely essential
that you attend this meeting and receive an overview of the various stages of
the preparation process.  Please return the bottom portion of this letter to the
school by Friday, September 16th.

Over the next months, we invite you to join us in praying in a special way for
your child and his or her classmates as they prepare to receive these
Sacraments of God’s love and healing.  Should you have any questions about
the process or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact me
at Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish (705-268-3053 or frjohnlemire2@gmail.com)
or St. Anthony’s Cathedral (705-264-0587 or st.anthonys@fibreop.ca). 

God Bless,

Fr. John Lemire

Father John Lemire     
Pastor     

Yes, our son / daughter will be preparing this year to make his/her First
Reconciliation and First Communion at Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish and
we (parent & child) will attend the meeting on September 22nd. 


